
I realize all of us would like this  quarantine lockdown to end, but it looks like it 

will continue.  We are all asked to not only stay six feet away from each other but 

also wear a mask as we leave our homes.  As the COVID-19  continues to spread 

we must all do what is necessary to protect our families and each other. 

 

The El Cajon Elks Lodge is continuing to remain closed and so far does not have 

a reopening date.  Therefore it is assumed that the SDSDC will remain closed thru 

the end of May.  I will email a notice to let everyone  know if any changes come 

about.  

      2019-2020 SDSDC Board Directors 

As Michele Brannon, 

a previous SDSDC  

President used to 

say—— 

I Wish we could! 

   

Sincerely Yours 

Bob Avila 

Newsletter Editor 


